ELP1676

Dear Enfield Council

of Enfield. The remaining parts of the Chase are unique in the southeast and a rare and valuable
landscape asset. The loss of these sites would cause Permanent harm not only to the Green Belt,
but also to the very character of the borough.

] particularly oppose the loss of the Crews Hill arega. Crews Hill is very important to the borough angd
should not be destroyed. |ts 8arden centres and other businesses provide employment anda

Regards



